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Electric Corporation Pittsburgh Pennsylvania 15230-0355

i

| NSD-NRC-96-4689
DCP/NRC0495
Docket No.; STN-52-003

April 12,1996
Document Control Desk
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555

ATTENTION: T.R. QUAY
,

| SUBJECT: RETURN OF MATERIAL DOCKETED UNDER THE AP600 DESIGN
l REVIEW

| Dear Mr. Quay:
!

In a January 16,1996 NRC letter, Westinghouse was requested to provide written confirmatica that
| all AP600 related proprietary documents, which were identified for retraction in a September 18,1995

Westinghouse letter, wil! be permanently retained by Westinghouse.

All of the documents identified for retraction in the September 18,1995 letter are subject to the

I retention requirements of 10 CFR Part 50, Appendix A, Criterion 1, and will be retained for the
'

lifetime of the AP600 application.

Please contact John C. Butler on (412) 374-5268 if you have any questions concerning this transmittal.

b%Yh/
| Brian A. McIntyre, Manager

Advanced Plant Safety and Licensing
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| Enclosures
i Attachment ,

! I
cc: R. Architzel, NRC

W. Huffman, NRC
N. J. Liparulo, Westinghouse (w/o Enclosures / Attachments)
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